Statement by Bangladesh during the UPR Review of the Switzerland
(Geneva, 09 November 2017)

Thank you, Mr. President.

Bangladesh congratulates Switzerland on presentation of her  national report.

Bangladesh notes, with appreciation, the recognition in Swiss migration policy that  ‘foreign labour is necessary to the country’s prosperity’, and also its integration policy that seeks to create conditions conducive to equality of opportunity. Switzerland’s accession to the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities is also laudable.
Bangladesh, nevertheless, notes that Switzerland did not have any comprehensive anti-discrimination legislation. Bangladesh shares the concern expressed by the CEDAW that women, particularly migrant women, amongst others, are disproportionately affected by poverty. The Stabilization Programme 2017-2019 of Switzerland that reduces the ODA to 0.48 % from the current level of 0.5 % is also a concern.
Mr. President, 

Bangladesh recommends that Switzerland 

1.  does not consider reduction of ODA  as a cost-cutting measure, and actually increases it to the committed level of 0.7 per cent.

2. signs and ratifies the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families.

I thank you.
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